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                    JANUARY 14, 2019   

 

Greetings Metrc Users, 

Metrc® is pleased to provide some information on the newest feature available in the software to support 

legislative allowances to sell fibrous harvest waste.  

 

NEW WASTE REPORTING OPTIONS 

When reporting waste in Harvests, you will now have a dropdown list to choose the waste type being 

reported. The state will configure the waste types from which you will choose.  
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You will now have the options below in the Waste Types: 
 

• Plant Material– Normal harvest waste 

• Fibrous Waste – Stalks and stems intended for recycling 

• Root Ball (Enter as quantity not weight) – Quantity of in-tact root balls intended for recycling. Use 
quantity, e.g. “1” root ball and leave unit of measure so the root ball does not cause Harvest 
Weight to go into negative. 

 
Please note: If Fibrous Waste and Root Ball material will not be sold to a recycling company, Plant Material 
can be used for all Harvest Waste. 
 
Please feel free to email support@metrc.com or call 877-566-6506 with any questions, or to request a 
copy of previous industry bulletins. 
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